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World Book Day Thursday 7th March 2024

Dear Parents,

World Book Day takes place on Thursday 7th March and we hope your children are excited
for it. We are celebrating World Book Day this year because we support the charity's
mission to change lives through a love of books and reading.

Dressing up can be a big part of World Book Day so pupils are welcome to dress up, but it
can be overwhelming for some to have to do this so we are not insisting on your child(ren)
having to do so. What we ask is that all children bring in some form of prop that is a clue to
their favourite book. Throughout the day, they will have the chance to share their clues
with each other and spend some time guessing which books are represented in their class.

During the day, there will be plenty of book themed sessions for the pupils to interact with
including book blankets, sharing favourite books, book games and assemblies. There will
also be an opportunity for the pupils to choose a free book from our donation section in
the school foyer should they wish to do so. If you find that you have any unwanted books
that are suitable for primary school, please do not hesitate to drop them off in the
donation section.

World Book Day token – each child will receive one on the day

Getting a free £1 book for your child is easy – simply take your £1book token to your
nearest bookseller and swap it for a World Book Day £1book OR use it to get £1 off any
ANY book or audiobook costing £2.99 or more.



This website is packed full of ideas and things to do as a family for World Book Day and
beyond.

https://www.worldbookday.com/families/

Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions.

Many thanks

Miss Tonner and Mr Weinberger

https://www.worldbookday.com/families/

